

Carlisle United Supporters Club London Branch

Minutes of Meeting held via Zoom on 6th November 2025

Meeting opened at 7:00 p.m.

Present: John Bowman (Chair), Andy Hall, Terry McCarthy, Ken Hullock, Graeme Harker, Steve Batey,

Apologies: Dave Brown, Peter Smithson, Simon Clarkson, Anna Jensen

1. BUSINESS OF THE MEETING

i. Matters Arising

i. October meeting minutes were approved.

ii. Record of committee decisions made via WhatsApp or E-mail since last meeting:

1. AH purchased flowers at £52 for Geoff Thomlinson funeral.
2. Keane Devoy chosen as Academy Goal of the Month.
3. KH volunteered for ticket distribution at Reading.

ii. October action notes reviewed

GH proposed using a company called Overrock for the 50th anniversary polo shirt. This would provide members with a link to their website for personalised orders. AH said the proposed logo was low resolution but agreed to pass on to GH to see if Overrock can use it. Polo shirt to be blue.

Agreed: AH to send logo to GH. GH to liaise with Overrock.

AH reported that Ladies team manager Tracy Gannon has been under pressure recently but should be able to meet up sometime soon.

Agreed: AH to meet with Tracy Gannon.

2. REPORTS

SB said that he'd received invoice re. LB hospitality event at BP for Tamworth game..

3. AGENDA ITEMS

i. Matchday

Southend: Meeting venue is the Railway Tavern.

Boston: Meeting venue is the Pincushion.

Blackpool: Tickets on sale next week

Boreham Wood: Likely that fans will have to purchase their own tickets

TM will send out, to those attending, a timetable of events for Tamworth home game hospitality.

ii. Merchandise

Discussed under Action Notes item.

iii. Emails

KH had circulated a list of forwarders. AH pointed out that webmaster@ address no longer needed

Agreed: KH to remove webmaster@ forwarder.

iv. Membership

It was agreed by the committee that non-renewers should now have their membership cancelled.

Agreed: PS to cancel membership of all non-renewers.

v. Xmas Meal

JB asked those there if they would be attending the Xmas Meal and, afterwards, televised match v Morecambe. Responses were SB meal only, KH and GH undecided. JB suggested a deadline for decisions of 19th December.

Agreed: AH to publicise proposed Xmas meal and Morecambe match in vHTB.

GH also suggested that the meet-up before Boreham Wood match could be promoted as pre-match Xmas drinks.

Agreed: Advance publicity should promote the meeting pub as pre-match Xmas drinks (**TM & AH**).

4. ANY OTHER BUSINESS

i. Date of next meeting:

December 4th.

ii. Any other business

i. 40 Club Draw.

1. Martin Broad
2. Allan Stamper
3. Gordon Gaddes A

The meeting closed at 8.05 pm.